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Objectives

In 2009, the BC Chapter of the Canadian Counselling and Psychotherapy Association established the Bev Abbey Service Award to recognize and remember the late Bev Abbey, and to honour her generosity, selflessness, and many contributions to CCPA. The Bev Abbey Service Award is given annually to a BC graduate student in counselling psychology. 

Presentation

This annual award will be presented at the BC Chapter Annual General Meeting each year. The value of the award is $200 plus a year’s student membership to the CCPA and the BC Chapter (valued at $85).  

Nomination – Eligibility

To be eligible for the award, the student must: 

· be registered (not “on leave”) in a counselling psychology graduate program in British Columbia,

· be an active member of both CCPA and the BC Chapter of the CCPA, and
· have made contributions to the counselling profession in a community, university, practicum or other relevant setting. Examples of such contributions include active volunteer involvement in the counselling-related areas, representation in counselling-related initiatives, events, projects or programs, etc.

Application Procedures

Students wishing to apply for this award must submit the following documents:

1) Your reflective summary should be approximately 250 words and describe how you have contributed to the counselling profession.
2) A letter from a referee who is able to endorse the student’s application (preferably a referee who has direct knowledge of the student’s contributions). 

* Both the reflective summary and the letter of reference must be sent separately to bc.chapter.ccpa@gmail.com with a Subject line “Bev Abbey - Name of Student”) by March 15th of each year.

Evaluation Criteria 

Candidates will be evaluated according to the eligibility criteria stated above and must be recommended by all BCCCPA Board members. Board members reserve the right to add additional criteria for this Award in order to choose the most suitable candidate. 

Deadline 

Nominations must be sent to bc.chapter.ccpa@gmail.com by March 15th of each year!
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